
Biggars Lane Landfill Liaison Committee Report 

The Biggars Lane Landfill Liaison Committee makes the following recommendations from its 
meeting on June 9, 2025 
 
 

1. That the Biggars Lane Landfill Liaison Committee endorses the implementation of a 
mattress diversion program at the cost of $20.00 per mattress. 

2. That staff investigate the costs for extending the operating hours of the Biggars Lane 
Landfill. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Councillor Garneau 
Chair 
 


